
NOVEMBER 12, 2020 
Saratoga Step 2021 Product Line Announcement 

In order to have the most popular step models & colors readily available we will 
continue to limit the scope of the 2021 Saratoga Step Product Line. By limiting 
mold changes in the vacuum forming operations we will increase our productivity, 
efficiency and maximize capacity.  

Attached is a list of all steps that will be available for the 2021 season. Based on 
demand and capacity we will re-evaluate in first quarter to determine if any 
further models will be brought back on-line for 2021 season. Please direct your 
sales in the coming months to these models & colors in order to maximize order 
fulfillment.  

There is inventory available for some models that we have temporarily ceased 
production. Please contact sales or your local branch for current inventory 
availability by model. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Your Saratoga Step Team 

http://imperialpools.com/info/distribution/sara2021.pdf

